
The Village Medical Centre 

Great Denham 

Last year we looked for a new provider of GP services at The Village 
Medical Centre, however were unable to appoint an organisation.   To 
maintain services NHSolutions, the current provider, have extended their 
contract until 31 March 2019.   

 

We would like to understand how patients prefer to access services at 
the practice and how they feel services could be improved as we start 
work to appoint a new long-term provider. 

 
NHS England and Bedfordshire Clinical Commissioning 
Group are holding focus group sessions for patients on; 

 

Tuesday 13th March 2018 

1.00 - 3.00 pm  

6.00 - 8.00 pm 

Venue - Great Denham Community Hall - Mercia Room 

 

Please register your interest in attending one of the focus groups by email to 

communications@bedfordshireccg.nhs.uk, spaces are limited so please 

register to ensure your place. 

 

For those not able to attend one of the focus groups we will be creating a 

patient survey which will be open to all patients. 


